
PLEASE READ ENTIRE EMAIL REGARDING REGULAR VIRTUAL 
CLASSES
Hello parents-
Virtual classes were a success! 
We will continue with regular classes starting Monday, March 30.
Classes will not be recorded, only live.
All monthly tuition for March 30-April 30 will be discounted 25%. 
Charges will begin on Monday, March 30, as children show up for class. I wanted to share that 
some parents have come forward wanting to pay their full tuition to help out the teachers 
and the studio. My goal is to not take a salary, pay my teachers, and have a space for 
your children to return to in the near future:) (Please let me know privately, via email)
Additional "pros" to virtual classes: (if interested, email Miss Gina)
1. Private lessons with an instructor!
2. Couldn't try that other class you really wanted due to scheduling conflicts,
well now you can! 
In conclusion, I hope you all are well. I miss each and every one of you
so very much and I cannot wait to see you all!
VIRTUAL CLASS ID'S FOR MARCH 30-APRIL 30 PROVIDED VIA EMAIL 
AND WILL BE RECURRING EACH WEEK.

PLEASE NOTE THERE IS NO LINK
Open Your web browser and go to the www.ZOOM.com Webpage , click Join Meeting and enter the 
meeting ID for your childs class and the password all of which was provided via email on Sunday 
March 29.. 

IF you do not have the email, please contact Ms.GINA at dance@ginanespoli.com

mailto:dance@ginanespoli.com

